
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Poverty Reduction Advisory Committee  
  
FROM: Mallory Klooster, Manager, Community Well-Being  
 
DATE: Thursday, April 25, 2024    
 
RE: Sharps Handling Program   
 

 

To tie in to the workshop/training that Ashley Legere is providing, there has been 
community interest in developing a Sharps Handling Program in Amherst, that could 
consist of Safe Disposal Sites and partnerships with lead community organizations and 
the Town of Amherst. Town of Amherst staff will look into this, investigate how this is 
handled in other municipalities and bring information back to the committee. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


